
2021 General Shareholders’ Meeting
Sustainable Event

The 2021 General Shareholders’ Meeting was held by 
remote means, but it was no less sustainable for that 
reason. Below you can find the four guidelines driving our 
efforts in making our events more sustainable, as well as 
some of the actions we perform:

Improving accessibility to events

Multi-language

Live broadcast

Sign language

Audio-description

Minimising the environmental impact of events

Waste segregation and recovery

Green purchasing criteria

Emissions offset project

Re-use of materials

100 % renewable energy

Increasing awareness in the area of sustainability

Acting as driving force on main suppliers

Encouraging remote participation

Analysis and communication of the 
environmental impact of events

Helping the local community

Favouring the entry of young people into the job market, facilitating their first 
professional experience

Now, more than ever before, 
let us be sustainable

SUSTAINABLE MEETING

https://www.iberdrola.com/home
https://www.iberdrola.com/corporate-governance/general-shareholders-meeting/certifications-sustainable-event



